
Wow! 2018 is already here. The coming of a new year always brings new goals, opportunities, and 
challenges. Here in Houston, our resolution is simply not to have a Harvey repeat like we experienced 
in 2017! 

Met Tran FCU is entering this year with high expectation for a successful 2018. We currently have over 
1,250 members using our Home Banking system. If you are one of those members, we thank you for 
your participation. If you are not using home banking, we encourage you to take advantage of this 
service in 2018. Best of all, it is absolutely free! 

We are also anticipating some exciting product additions in 2018. The Board of Directors is in the 
process of reviewing potential mortgage lending partners. We hope to have a decision by the end of 
the first quarter. Be on the lookout for mortgage lending options coming soon! 

Met Tran FCU has multiple means for communication as well. You can email us at 
vip@mettranfcu.org, fax us at 713-861-4780, or call us at 713-861-4780. We really value your input 
regarding our service. For the ways we are performing well, please let us know. Likewise, please tell us 
about any areas we need to improve. We exist to serve our members and we take that commitment 
seriously! 

Please plan to attend the Annual Meeting. The Annual Meeting is scheduled for Saturday, April 14, 
2018, and will be held in the TWU office. This meeting is your chance to provide us with your concerns 
or suggestions regarding the CU operations. And remember, there is food, door prizes, and fun! 

We look forward to assisting you all throughout 2018! 

Sincerely, 

Jeff McGuire

Jeff McGuire, CEO 

Met Tran FCU

Happy Holidays! 
Happy New Year!
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